Milton Keynes Council

Adoption Statement for the 
Strategic Land Allocation Development Framework Supplementary Planning Document, November 2013
In accordance with Regulation 14 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012, notice is hereby given that:

· The Strategic Land Allocation Development Framework Supplementary Planning Document was adopted by the Cabinet of Milton Keynes Council on 5 November 2013 (see: http://cmis.milton-keynes.gov.uk/CmisWebPublic/Meeting.aspx?meetingID=10658 ) 

· Following consultation on the draft SPD some changes to the document were agreed by Cabinet on 5th November. These are shown in the Consultation Statement which is published separately as Appendix A to the SPD. 

· Any person with sufficient interest in the decision to adopt the Supplementary Planning Document and Emerging Policy may apply to the High Court for permission to apply for judicial review of that decision.

· Any such application must be made promptly and in any event not later than 3 months after the date on which the document was adopted.

· Under Regulation 14, this Statement is being sent to all persons who have asked to be notified of the adoption of the SPD. 

The adopted Strategic Land Allocation Development Framework Supplementary Planning Document, a statement summarising the main issues raised during the formal consultation period and details of modifications made as a result of representations, together with a copy of this Adoption Statement, can be viewed on the Council’s website at: http://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/planning-and-building/planning-policy 
For further information, please contact the Development Plans Team:

· Email - development.plans@milton-keynes.gov.uk 

· Telephone - 01908 252358.

